Inspiring each other and growing together to achieve our
best

Inspire 0 Grow 0 Achieve
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This year we also had our Easter Bonnet and Egg decorating
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Bluebells have been amazing this term coping with all the
changes lockdown brought. We are now enjoying being back
together and learning lots.

We have been following the semi  -formal curriculum and working on the topic 6As ti me.Wedaws byod
been reading and enjoyingthe & Thr ee L i &nd beginnidg tgfelldw a visual schedule to break down
tasks. We recently made pig snacks to link to our book we are reading.

We have been developing our social skills, playing together and learning to take turns. We are taking
advantage of the weather to have fun outside when we can.
too!

We have now started to go out further afield and have been riding on the bus to different parks. We
recently enjoyed Longford Park and had lots of fun together. We have also been walking down to the local
river to explore how the season has been changing from winter to spring.




Sunflower class have been
focusing on the theme 0 As
Goes By ib our home learning and
in-school activities.

We have enjoyed being able to see
each other and to share live
activities twice a week.
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This term has been a funny term in Jasmine Class. We
have been working both at home and at school, and
wherever we have been we have made sure that we also
have had fun. Here are some of the amazing things we
have done.

THp N,

We have had lots of fun talking to our friends both on the phones and on zoom but
it good to finally have everyone back in the classroom and play together again.



